From: @engie.com
To: VAN KEMSEKE Peter (CAB-VON DER LEYEN)

Subject: Meeting request on energy issues
Date: mercredi 4 janvier 2023 11:24:46

Attachments: image001.png image002.ipg

image002.jpg image006.png

Electricity Mkt Design.ENGIE position Final.pdf

Dear Peter,

Best regards,

Good to connect on Linkedin. Please accept my best wishes for 2023!

I wanted to share with you our position on the future reform of the electricity market design. Indeed, this can still evolve depending on the conversation and the consultation content, but it sets the main outline of our vision.

I would be happy to discuss it with you among other energy matters when you are available. My assistant has reached to yours to convene of a meeting in January with not much success yet, but I guess this was not the right time of the year.

Looking forward to that exchange.

Phone
Mobile

@engie.com

Please consider the environment before printing this document.

ENGIE Mail Disclaimer: http://www.engie.com/disclaimer/